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12th September 2025 

Dear Reception Families, 

 

A Day in the Life of a Reception Child   

 

I would like to invite you to a short presentation given by class teachers Sophie Jackson and Jade 

Gulliford on Friday 3rd October 2025, from 8.35am until 9am.   It will give you an opportunity 

to gain an insight into your child’s day now that they are in Reception.  It will cover information 

regarding all areas of learning, including support on how to read with your child at home and what 

the children get up to during break and lunchtimes. It will also give you an opportunity to look 

around the classroom and speak to the class teacher after the presentation. 

The children will be looked after by staff during the presentation, which will be posted onto 

Google Classroom afterwards.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Alice Alexander 

EYFS Lead 


